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April 18, 2022 
 
A. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4000 
 
 Re: Docket No. M-100, Sub 164 

Follow-up on Motion for Extension of Time to File Reply Comments 
 
Dear Ms. Dunston: 
 

On April 14, 2022, the Public Staff filed a motion for a two-week extension of time 
to file reply comments. Due to time constraints, the Public Staff was not able to contact 
parties to determine whether any party would object to the requested extension as is the 
usual practice. On April 18, 2022, the Public Staff was able to contact the parties and no 
party has indicated that it objects to the requested extension.  
 

Sincerely yours, 
 
/s/ Lucy E. Edmondson 

       Staff Attorney 
       lucy.edmondson@psncuc.nc.gov 
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